Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha, Nebraska 68102 2247
402/536 4000

August 31, 1988
LIC-88-780

Mr. John Hannon, Chief

Operator Licensing branch
OWFN-10D-18

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

References: I. Docket No. 50-285
g Generic Letter 88-13, "Operator Licensing Examinations,"
dated August 8, 1988

Dear Mr. Hannon:
SUBJECT: Response to Generic Letter 88-13

Omaha Public Power District (OPPD) received the subject Generic Letter which
requests an estimate of OPPD's operator licensing examination requirements for
fiscal years 1989, 1990, 1991, and 1992. Please find attached the requested
information. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
us.

Sincere1y
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DYvisiOn Manager
Nuclear Operations
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c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Ave., N.W.
Washinoton, DC 20036

R. D, Martin, NRC Regional Administrator

P. D. Milano, NRC Project Manager

P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
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OPERATOR LICENSE EXAMINATIONS

January 1989
April 1989
September 1989
February 1990
April 1990
November 1990
February 1991
April 1991
November 1991
February 1992
April 1992
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